

20 February 2018

Anthony Jordan <a href="mailto:fyi-requests-6932-55b126d1@requests.fyi.org.nz">fyi-request-6932-55b126d1@requests.fyi.org.nz</a>

Dear Mr Jordan

Reference: 0051079

## Official Information Act Request

Thank you for your email of 4 December 2017 asking for information under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act). On 19 January 2018 we advised you the due date was extended to 21 February 2018.

## Your request

You requested the following:

1/ Please disclose names of specialists for each month from January 2017 to date, involved in Medical Panel Review hearings.

2/ Please disclose the total of cases that were deemed to be related to Concussions/Mild Traumatic Brain Injuries for respective months

## Our response

As per section 15(1)(b) of the Act, ACC has made the decision to provide you with information. However, we do not routinely release personal details on public websites, such as fyi.org.nz.

In this instance, as the response to your request contains information identifying individuals we are prepared to send the information directly to your private email address.

Please can you send an email to <a href="mailto:GES@acc.co.nz">GES@acc.co.nz</a> confirming your private email address. Once we receive confirmation of your email address, we will send the response.

Yours sincerely

OIA Services
Government Engagement and Support